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Allen, Amber

From: Nancy Weiss 
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 8:46 PM
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: Fwd: Historic Case: C14H-2000-0005  Review Case-HR21-103182-13300 Dessau Rd Bldg A

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Dear Commission Members, 
 
I would like to state that I am In Favor of Relocation of the Dessau Lutheran Church to Pioneer Farms. There is not a 
better location for this historic church to assure its preservation and its related history of my German relatives who settled 
here in Central Texas. Its present location puts it at extreme risk of loss of this historical gem from increased surrounding 
development which will prevent its future relocation. Placement of this church, which was built by Frederick Kruger, at 
Pioneer Farms adds to his work located there. 
I strongly urge you to approve this application as timely as possible in that this relocation project has been delayed for 
nearly three years which greatly continues to put this church at increased risk by remaining at the current site. 
Thank you for consideration of my request. 
Sincerely, 
Nancy S. Weiss, PhD 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




